DMC/DC/F.14/Comp. 218/2/2007/





9th April, 2007 

Medical Superintendent Nursing Homes

Directorate of Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay

F-17, Karkardooma,

Delhi – 110032

Subject:  Complaint against Doctors of VIMHANS as per newspaper report
Sir,


This is in reference to your letter No. F.23/114/2004/DHS/NH/40783 dated 4.11.2006 on the subject noted above, wherein you have informed that the post mortem report of late Ankit Sharma as asked for by the Delhi Medical Council shall be supplied to Delhi Medical Council on receipt from office of DCP (South).  It is noted that till date in spite of reminders the aforesaid post mortem report has not been provided to Delhi Medical Council.  In view of non-availability of post mortem report, the Council is not in a position to determine this matter and hence the same stands closed in the office of Delhi Medical Council.  

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Secretary

